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ISSUE: COMMUNITY FUN DAY 

Senator Addabbo's team poses for a photo with the Laser Bounce team including owner, Ryan D'Amico (second from left)

and some happy patrons.

Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. partnered with Laser Bounce to host a free Community Fun

Day at their location in Atlas Park on August 16th. Families played arcade games and laser

tag in addition to playing in the bounce arena and ballocity areas. Some 200 people of all ages

and cultures attended the event.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/joseph-p-addabbo-jr
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/community-fun-day


"Seeing parents and grandparents have such a great time with their kids and grandkids,

playing games and strengthening generational bonds, made it a truly special day," Addabbo

said. "It was a day where everyone could embrace their inner child and simply have fun. I

would like to thank Laser Bounce and owner, Ryan D’amico, for their generosity in allowing

us to use their space."

The “Ballocity Arena” offered an interactive play experience for kids with multi-level

platforms featuring blasters, vacuum cannons, and buckets that launch soft foam balls.

Complementing this was the “Bounce Park,” which merges traditional trampolining with

advanced inflatable technology, allowing guests to enjoy a ninja course, open bounce area,

and obstacle challenges. Additionally, the “LED Laser Tag Arena” enhanced the adventure

with targets, strobe lights, and special effects, creating an immersive glow-in-the-dark

experience. 

“I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to everyone who joined us for our first Community

Day at Laser Bounce – Queens,” said Ryan D'Amico, owner. “A special thanks to Senator

Addabbo, whose support has been invaluable to our local business. Your ongoing

commitment means the world to us, and we’re incredibly grateful for the strong community

of customers who make everything we do possible. Thank you for helping us make this

event a success!”


